
 

PUBLIC 

Date: 03 October 2019 

 

Announcement for the Change of HSBC Customer Service Line 

 

To provide better customer experience, our IVR will be upgraded on  

03 November 2019, and our customer service line will be changed from  

(02)8072-3000 to (02)6616-6000.  

 

Please contact us thru (02)6616-6000. Thank you. 


